Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS' AFFAIRS
FDVA-ITB-16-004B “Bennett SVNH Parking Lot and Roadway Enhancements”
The Florida Department of Veterans’ Affairs (FDVA) is soliciting bids from qualified and responsible contractors, for Solicitation No. FDVA-ITB-16-004B “Bennett SVNH Parking Lot and Roadway Enhancements”. Project location is the Emory L. Bennett State Veterans Nursing Home, located at 1920 Mason Avenue, Daytona, Beach, FL 32117 (Volusia County). The subject solicitation is available only through the State of Florida Vendor Bid System via www.myflorida.com. Interested parties in need of assistance with accessing the State of Florida Vendor Bid System shall directly contact the State Vendor Help Desk at (866)352-3776 or VendorHelp@MyFloridaMarketPlace.com. Respondent questions regarding the subject solicitation must be submitted in writing to Tim Shaw, FDVA Contracting Administrator, at shawt@fdva.state.fl.us.

